

Tuesday, October 17, 2023

A Special Prayer Request from Bishop Ketlen

Dear Friends in Christ,

Please join your prayers to those of the <u>Anglican Communion</u> and <u>Christians worldwide</u> today in intercession for the ongoing conflict in the Holy Land.

In a <u>recent letter</u>, the Anglican Archbishop in Jerusalem and the Primate of the Province of Jerusalem and the Middle East, shared these words in reference to the need for "just and comprehensive peace" in his region:



"We pray without ceasing for justice, reconciliation, peace, and an end to hatred and war. We also pray for God to change the hearts of all leaders and decision-makers in our countries and around the world. For we are in dire need of hearts that love, show mercy, and are willing to live in unity with others – hearts that respect human dignity and choose life rather than death."

Our call is to pray for and with others, to weep with those who weep, and to do what we can to facilitate the peace of God to prevail on earth.

Faithfully,

+Ketlen

<u>Unsubscribe amuhl@episcopalpgh.org</u> <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u> Sent by info@episcopalpgh.org powered by

